Testing Accommodations

Due to guidance regarding COVID-19, ARC staff are currently unable to proctor exams in the ARC Testing Lab.  Faculty are diligently working to convert their courses to online and will determine how to administer exams should they choose to have them.  Please consult with your instructor for additional information or to inquire about your approved exam accommodations. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If there are any accessibility issues or concerns, please contact ARC immediately at 910-521-6695 or at arc@uncp.edu. 


